City of Alachua

TRACI L. CAIN PUBLIC SERVICES DIRECTOR
CITY MANAGER MARCUS COLLINS

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION
Date: August 25,2015

To: Kathy Winburn, AICP
Planning & Community Development Director

From: Marcus Collins M_—/
Public Services Director

Re: Heritage Oaks-Phase II

Public Services have reviewed the Preliminary Plat for Heritage Oaks Phase II and offer the
following comments:

The comments from 8/6/15 have been addressed or noted to be addressed in the construction drawings.

No additional comments at this time.

Please advise if you have any questions or require additional information. Thank You.

cc: Adam Hall, Planner
Roland Davis, Engineer
Harry Dillard, Engineer Technician

PO Box 9 “The Good Life Community” Phone: (386) 418-6140
Alachua, Florida 32616-0009 www.cityofalachua.com Fax: (386) 418-6164



Kathx Winburn

From: Brian Green <bgreen@AlachuaCounty.US>

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 3:46 PM

To: Adam Hall; Marcus Collins; William P. Whitelock; Roland Davis; Dillard, Harry
Cc: Winburn, Kathy

Subject: RE: Heritage Oaks Phase I DRT Comments

Adam,

| do not have any further comments on Heritage Oaks. All previous issue have been addressed.

Brian Green

Alachua County Fire Rescue

Life Safety / Internal Affairs Branch
352-384-3103 office
352-494-3140 cell

352-384-3157 fax
BGREEN@ALACHUACQUNTY.US

From: Adam Hall [mailto:ad hall@cityofalachua.org]

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 9:46 AM

To: Marcus Collins; William P. Whitelock; Roland Davis; Dillard, Harry; Brian Green
Cc: Winburn, Kathy

Subject: Heritage Oaks Phase II DRT Comments

DRT Members,

As previously requested by Justin Tabor, please submit any comments regarding Heritage Oaks Phase II to Planning
and Zoning as soon as possible.

Thank you!

Adam Hall, AICP | Planner | Office of Planning and Community Development
City of Alachua | ahall@cityofalachua.com | Phone: 386.418.6121 | Direct: 386.418.6125




